Mr. E. Cane Honeyway Cottage Tubbs Lane NEWBURY, Berks

4-7-3

Dear Mr. Cane,

Thank you very much for your kind Chritmas card.

We also wish you a very Happy 1988.

Why don't you come to see us during the month of April or the month of October?

Every year, we celebrate the memory of US Almiral Farregut who was minorcan and the americans send a very nice representation to attend our festivities.

I would like very much to introduce the remembers of Governor Cane who has been the best governor in the history of Minorca.

If you like my idea, don't hesitate to come and together we will organize the whole thing.

Very cordialy yours,

